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APESB is now in the final stages of drafting the proposed standard APES 230. The Board 
has received additional representations from the Institute of Chartered Accountants Australia 
(ICAA) and CPA Australia (CPA).  

The Board is considering these representations and will make a final determination in relation 
to the final form of APES 230 in early February 2013. 

Accordingly, the Board has determined to delay the commencement date of the standard 
from 1 July 2013 to 1 July 2014 to allow stakeholders additional time to implement APES 230 
once it is issued. 

 

Kate Spargo, Chairman, APESB  

 

- ENDS - 
 
A full media briefing will be provided in respect of APES 230 when it is released. 

  

To book an interview following the release of APES 230, please contact: 

Melanie Wilkinson | Fenton Communications | melanie@fenton.com.au | 03 9600 0006 / 0418 
105 913 

Emily Barnes | Fenton Communications | emily@fenton.com.au | 03 9600 0006 / 0415 295 
031 

 

Notes to Editors: The APESB is an independent body that sets the code of ethics and 
professional standards by which members of Australia’s three professional accounting bodies 
are required to abide. 


